
 

 

September 6, 2013 
      
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: EB-2013-0301 - Review of Framework Governing the Participation of Intervenors in Board 

Proceedings 
 
Per the Board’s letter dated August 22, 2013, Union intends to participate in the Review of 
Framework Governing the Participation of Intervenors in Board Proceedings (EB-2013-0301). 
 
Please send all communications to: 
 
Mark Kitchen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Union Gas 
50 Keil Drive N. 
Chatham, Ontario N7M 5M1 
Email: mkitchen@uniongas.com 
Phone: 519-436-5275 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Mark Kitchen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
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